## Sandra Hutchings

Subject:

FW: East Cullompton Urban Extension

----Original Message----

From: Penelope Hawker [mailtonname

tl

Sent: 20 March 2014 21:46

To: Dean Titchener

Subject: East Cullompton Urban Extension

Dear Dean

It was a pleasure to meet you this morning and we enclose the email as discussed for you to forward to the Local

Planning Review. With best wishes

Penny Hawker and Rosemary Woodward

Local Plan Review **Forward Planning** Mid Devon District Council **Phoenix House** Phoenix Lane **Tiverton** Devon **EX16 6PP** 



**Dear Sirs** 

Re: Reference No CU11 - East Cullompton Urban Extension

Penelope Joy Hawker, Robin Richard Dening and Catherine Rosemary Woodward, as Landowners included in this site, we support the allocation of the East Cullompton Extension.

We feel that it is a suitable site and has no problem with flooding (as far as we are aware).

It would be a perfect location for residential use and are delighted that our land is included in this proposal.

We look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Yours faithfully

Penelope Hawker, Robin Dening and Rosemary Woodward

Sent from my iPad